
UWE club report Nov 15 

we're the scouts and guides  

of the university 

of west of england 

 

the club is quite young 

but we have been doing well 

and enjoy ssago 

 

this term we've done lots 

with plenty of new freshers 

enjoying the club 

 

we've done great socials 

like planting up flower pots 

and gone to fireworks 

 

we've carved up pumpkins 

and done farmers market stalls 

and played mini golf 

 

UWE are going to run 

the next February rally 

and can't wait for it 

 

it will be a laugh 

and we will show off bristol 

so come to rally 


